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Scrutiny Committee – 3rd April 2012 

13. Scoping for Portfolio Holder Presentation – May Meeting 
 

Following the Budget Scrutiny session on 15th December 2011 the Scrutiny Committee 
agreed that a programme would be developed for each Portfolio Holder to attend 
Scrutiny Committee to answer questions about the services and priorities within their 
portfolios.  

 
Councillor Tony Fife, Portfolio Holder for Area South, Yeovil Vision and Community 
Safety is due to attend the Scrutiny Committee on 1st May 2012.   Members are asked to 
consider if there are any specific issues that they wish to be included in the presentation.  
This information will then be sent to the Portfolio Holder prior to their attendance at the 
May meeting.   
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